RESNET® Standards Public Comment and Proposed Change Form
Comment/Explanation*: 
Include your justification for your proposed change to the draft standard below.
____________________________________________________________________________________We are happy to see waste rates provided for products, but it is confusing to see them noted as A1-A3. In other building-level assessment quantification guidance and standard, on-site waste rates are a part of A5.3 “Construction Waste”, such as in the RICS Whole Life Carbon Standard and the draft ICC/ASHRAE standard 240p.  Waste rates do not happen during manufacturing, and communicating waste factors as part of the extraction and manufacturing phases therefore feels misleading and especially confusing for new LCA practitioners. 
At a minimum, we recommend addressing this by including a note that this scope will be included in A5 when the standard is expanded in the future. The current version of the standard could also adapt to be transparent about its scope, which is A1-A3 and a portion of A5. This is another example of where it would be great to see a clear direction as to how future versions of the standard intend to incorporate A4 and A5.





Proposed Change to the Draft Standard*
Use “strikethrough” and “underline” formatting to indicate all proposed changes. Changes must be shown with “hard-formatting” strikethrough and underline, not “track changes”. 
Use a color other than red to indicate proposed changes to the draft.
____________________________________________________________________________________
